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The Spring Grove Borough Council met for a Committee Meeting on May 6, 2024. President 

Kevin March called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 

 

BOROUGH COUNCIL PRESENT:           ALSO PRESENT: 

Kevin March                                                   Beverly Hilt, Mayor 

Phillip Klocek                                                 Scott Miller, Operations Manager  

Tyler White                                                 Nicolle Ruth, Business Manager  

Darrell Ledford                                               Danielle Robison, Administrative Assistant 

Peter Lombardi                                                            

Robert Whyland  

Kristina Ruby, Via Phone              

 

Visitors 

Norm Marks 

Tammy Marks 

Chris Smith 

Brittany Ross 

Kim Barnes 

Jeffrey Barnes 

Connie Hamilton 

Jim Hamilton 

Wade Miller 

Teri Miller 

Scott Thomes 

V Thomes 

Lisa Winemiller 

Marilyn Evans 

 

Public Comment  

Scott Thomes spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Teri Miller spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Norm Marks spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Tammy Marks spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Chris Smith spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

 



Brittany Ross spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Kim Barnes spoke the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Jeffrey Barnes spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Connie Hamilton spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Jim Hamilton spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Wade Miller spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

V Thomes spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Lisa Winemiller spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

Marilyn Evans spoke on the quality of life for residents on Water Street. 

 

Meeting Items 

1. Council discussed the check detail report for January through April. 

2. Council discussed the Nuisance Ordinance.  

3. Council discussed the Borough going cashless. 

4. Council discussed the Survey Monkey results for the 6.7 acres.  

5. Council discussed the INI in the circle.  

6. Council discussed the roots in the mainline on W. Hoke Street.  

7. Council discussed the Warehaus proposal.  

8. Council discussed 55 S. East Street.  

9. Council discussed the Chesapeake Bay Alliance 6.7 acre layout.  

10. Council discussed a 4 way stop sign at West Hoke and Chestnut Street.  

 

Adjournment 

President Kevin March adjourned the meeting at 8:52 PM. The next Committee Meeting is 

scheduled for June 3, 2024, at 7:00 P.M. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Danielle Robison, Administrative Assistant 


